
Subject: 
Date: Tue, 1 Feb 2005 14:40:03 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <allandorr@shaw.ca>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Orr:

Thank you for copying the Brief by the Seymour Community Association re
the 2005 District Financial Plan. I concur with your comments entirely. 

I find it absolutely astonishing that the District has failed to keep
trails in a state of adequate maintenance  while contemplating spending
potential $ millions of the taxpayers money to accommodate an extreme
and dangerous sport such as mountain biking by way of example. I made a
statement to that effect during last night's Alpine Strategic Plan
meeting. 

In the same vain I find it curious that we have failed  to spend  even a
minuscule amount of money on the continuation of the program to open up
waterfront street-ends which would be of considerable benefit and
enjoyment to the public. 

These two seemingly unrelated issues are very much related and tell very
much the real intention and priorities of the present District Council.
I will send my reply to your email to my own community contacts.  I
trust this meets with your approval.

Thank you,

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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